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Thursday, 20 September 2018 
Circular No.:- SGS/Admn./040/2018-19 
Subject : All India Inter-School Rope Skipping Championship 2018 
 
Dear Parent 
  
We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected for All India Inter-School Rope 
Skipping Championship 2018 to be held on 28 to 30 September 2018 at Indira Gandhi 
Stadium, New Delhi.  
 
Please Note : 
  
Entry fee for the championship is Rs. 3200/-. 
 
If you are interested to send your ward for the same kindly deposit duly filled consent form on 
Saturday, 22 September 2018. 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
Sumana Dutta Sarkar 
Head of School 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CONSENT SLIP 

I am willing to send my ward ________________________ of class ___________________ 

D.O.B___________________ Address _________________________________________ 

contact No ______________ for All India Inter-School Rope Skipping Championship 2018 and 

sending fee of Rs. 3200/- for the same. We understand that complete care will be taken to 

ensure safety and security of our ward. However, in case of any injury, we will not hold the 

school authorities responsible.  

 

Parent’s Name ______________  

 

Parent’s Sign. ______________ 

 

Date _________________ 

 


